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Arlington Public Schools adds additional meal distribution sites to feed 
kids 

 
ARLINGTON- Starting on Monday, April 6, Arlington Public Schools is adding 
additional meal distribution sites throughout the district so all kids have access to 
meals. The district has been providing meals for all students since March 16 at 
Presidents Elementary and Arlington High School. The district added an 
additional 10 sites on March 23 in areas closer to neighborhoods where students 
live, and will add four more locations starting on April 6.  
 
“We have been evaluating the expanded meal locations over the past two weeks,” 
said Brian Lewis, Executive Director of Operations. “We have been focusing on 
the locations that are more distant from the city of Arlington. The four additional 
sites that we’re adding are located within the city limits of Arlington but are not 
within walking distance of any of our other locations. During this difficult time, we 
want to make it as easy as possible for families to feed their children.” 
 
Breakfast and lunch meals can be picked up at the locations below between 9:45 
a.m. and 11:45 a.m. Meals at Presidents Elementary and Arlington High School 
can be picked up between 10:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. 
 
Site 1: Lutheran Church in Silvana (1717 Ole Larson Rd) 
Site 2: Arlington Heights Community Club 
Site 3: Oso Fire Station 
Site 4: Bryant Community Grange (across from Bryant Store) 
Site 5: Angel of the Winds Casino South Parking Lot 
Site 6: Sisco Heights Church (McElroy Rd) 
Site 7: Kent Prairie Elementary School 
Site 8: Mobile Estates (off 67th Ave NE in Arlington) 
Site 9: High Clover @ 47th Ave and High Clover Blvd 
Site 10: Trafton General Store 
Site 11: Rivercrest (207th St NE/61st Ave NE 



 
 
 
 
 
Site 12: 62nd Dr. NE/200th PL NE 
Site 13: Sweetwater Homes (65th Dr. NE) 
Site 14: Heartland Homes (196th Pl. NE/45th Dr. NE) 
 
On Fridays, the Arlington Community Food Bank will be providing food as part of 
their “Meals ‘til Monday” Program.  
 
In order to help us identify how many meals to prepare for each location, we are 
asking families to complete a form on the district website at www.asd.wednet.edu. 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfMeeWv8ZINtshkZlKoiVUqH9Wb3OT_j6I6IPbLSmbrr3cVlA/viewform

